
Paula Calimafde Begins Term as Small 
Business Legislative Council Chair
Paula Calimafde officially began her term as the Small Business Legislative Council 
(SBLC) chair at the organization’s annual meeting in March 2010.

Paula, who chairs the firm’s Retirement Plans, Employee Benefits and Government Relations practice 
groups, will direct the SBLC’s representation of small businesses working in such diverse economic 
sectors as manufacturing, retailing, distribution, professional and technical services, construction, 
transportation and agriculture. The association’s membership consists primarily of major small business 
trade associations around the country and whose charter is to represent their members on Capitol Hill.
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